
Dear Tenants, 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder regarding our bicycle storage 

compliance policy. 

As outlined in our tenant agreement, all bicycles must be stored in the designated bike storage 

area. We kindly ask that you refrain from parking bikes in hallways, stairwells, or on balconies 

to ensure safety and accessibility for all residents. 

To maintain a clean and safe environment, please adhere to the following guidelines: 

• Store all bicycles in the designated bicycle racks. 

• Ensure that all bicycles are locked and secure. 

• Remove any abandoned or damaged bicycles promptly. 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our community safe and orderly. If you have any 

questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. 

Best regards, 

[Your Property Management Team] 


